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GDPR Statement

The Trust has technical solutions in place to provide
employees with secure access to the Trust’s data outside of
school/office (Multi-Factor Authentication is enabled). This
negate the need for employees to download data onto
portable devices and removable media, such as USBs, and
employees are forbidden from storing personal data on such
media, and should ensure that if it is necessary to download
personal data it is solely stored on encrypted devices and
encrypted portable media.

2 | Page


